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25th June 2021 
 
Dear parent/carer, 
 
As we mentioned in our previous letters, we are delighted to be looking to the future with school trips and 
residentials. Year Five are making the step into their final year and their week-long stay at the Arête Centre 
(https://www.aretecentre.co.uk/) will be upon them before they know it.  
 
To try and ease the financial burden which trips place on parents and carers, we have devised a system of 
enterprise which will hopefully bring down the total cost. The Year Five children will take part in an event before 
the end of this year and any money raised will be put towards the overall cost of the trip. 
 
The plan for Year Five is to run a car wash on Sunday 11th July between 1pm and 5pm. The timing hopefully 
allows those who take part in clubs over the weekend to still be part of the event. This will take place at school 
and will be supervised by Mr Duckett. The outdoor nature of the event allows for the children to work within 
COVID guidelines and any lucky customers will be able to remain in their cars. Payment will be handing money 
over to the teacher to reduce the risk of any virus spreading; this money will then be quarantined for a period of 
time before being processed. We are hoping to charge £5 per wash, but will also take any generous donations, so 
dig out those old pound coins. 
 
We would love to have as many customers a possible so please spread the word.  
 
Thank you in advance for your wonderful support. 
 
John Duckett 
 
Deputy Head  

https://www.aretecentre.co.uk/

